
 

 
 
 

Memorial Day 
Monday, May 27, 2019 

 
We are preparing for a great Bicentennial - Memorial Day Parade this year on Monday, 

May 27th starting at 10:30am!   
 

Veterans, near and far, we formally invite you to take part by either 
 marching or riding in the wagon for the approximate 1-mile parade. 

  We are planning for a great turnout this year but we need you to 
take part to make it meaningful. 

 
If there are any organizations that would like to  

participate in the parade, we encourage it and ask  
that you contact Theresa Woodbury  

in the Council on Aging to  
coordinate the details.   

 
Tractors, older cars/trucks 

or the like, please join 
us this year to let our 

Veterans know  
that we will  

never forget.    
 

Lineup is at 10am 
and will end with a  

ceremony at the  
Town Hall,  

491 Main Street, 
 West Newbury. 

 
 
 
 

 
The parade steps off from Elwell Square (intersection of Main/Maple Streets) at 10:30am proceeding 
down Main Street to the Town Hall. 
 
We look forward to continuing the tradition of the Memorial Day Parade and Ceremony each year and 
with your participation will make it even more memorable. 
 

Contact Theresa with any questions at 978-363-1100 ext.136 or coa@wnewbury.org. 
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